

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA

National Office 1325 West Walnut Hill Lane P.O. Box 152079, Irving, Texas 75015-2079 972-580-2000

November 16, 2000

Michael Dean Reynolds 2634 Chestnut St. Columbus, IN 47201

Dear Michael:

Congratulations! You are an Eagle Scout. With the completion of the requirements, you have mastered many skills and made the Scout Oath and Law a part of your life.

Eagle Scouts exemplify hard work and strong character. You now participate fully in their proud tradition and heritage.

The Eagle rank is the beginning, not the end, of your journey. As an Eagle Scout, much is expected of you in your community, in your religious faith, in your family, and in Scouting. Life is filled with expectations, and with each new recognition you are obligated to seek broader horizons of service.

Scouting guides your life today. Because it does, you are better prepared to guide the future.

Our prayers are with you and your future successes.

Sincerely,

Milton H. Ward

President

Roy L. Williams
Chief Scout Executive

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA EAGLE SCOUT

Has satisfactorily completed the requirements

SCOUT EXECUTIVE

and is hereby certified as an Eagle Scout

EL DEAN REYNOLDS